You should have received an envelope from Royal T Papers to place your order. If you need the order packet, call Jeannie Andrews, College Bookstore Buyer at 867-6214 or stop by the bookstore and pick one up. You will need to pick up your cap, gown, hood and tassel June 9th between noon and 4 pm, or June 11th between10 am-noon (although you will be at the MIT Hooding Ceremony during that time period).

7) On May 25-26 you will spend some time in class revising your Professional Growth Plan. A version of this updated document needs to be electronically submitted to Scott Coleman by May 27.
8) Make sure you have done your self-evaluations for last year and every quarter this year so you are qualified to graduate. If you self evaluation is not into Sue Sanders in the graduate studies office by June 9th, I will not issue your teaching permit to you on June 11th.

9) Update your placement file by making sure your academic preparation page includes all winter credits and any new professional development training you have completed. Update your resume if needed to include your spring student teaching, and if you obtained any new certificates.  Check with Loren to see that you have a minimum of two letters of recommendation, preferably three in your file. 

10) Volunteer to help with the MIT Hooding Ceremony on June 11th if you have not already done so. People are needed to design a program, set up the room, bring flowers, organize food donations, and more. Let your college supervisor know what you can do.

Feel free to call or email if you have questions about these procedures.   After receiving you forms, fees and faculty verification that you have successfully completed all aspects of the MIT program, I will be sending the required paperwork to OSPI in mid-June.  I will issue you a teaching permit (usually distributed at our June 11 MIT Hooding Ceremony) good for 180 days while your teaching certificate is being processed (approximately 6-8 weeks).  Once your certificate arrives from OSPI, you will be notified to come personally pick it up, or I can mail it to you at your request.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Certification Officer

